PHONE: No. 3156,

Llond's Register of Shipping,

WGl Sy

B Bank Chambers,

2, Freeman Street,

. . Grimsby, 29th December, 1925.

Dear 8ir,

In reply to the enquiry contained in your letter of

the 16th instant respecting the case of the steam trawler

L “ELITE", we beg to acquaint you that up to the moment we have
been unable to obtain a definite decision as to when the
outstanding surveys will be dealt with but hope to be in a
position to advise you further in the course of a few days.

2 We are, Dear B8ir,

Yours faithfully,

For the Surveyors,

L e

The Secretary,
LONDON »
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